
 

 

 
       
 

  

                       

    

From the Principal: 

Greetings Staff, Students, Parents and Community,   

 October is here and we are fast approaching the end of the First 
Nine Weeks.  Our Progress Report Day will be held Wednesday,     
October 11th during the day from 8:30AM - 3:45PM and Report Card 
Night will take place on Wednesday, October 25th from 4:00PM - 
6:30PM.   
   Also, Our school library will be hosting it’s annual Family Literacy 
Night on Wednesday, October 11th from 5:00PM - 7:00PM.  Please  
review the October school calendar for important upcoming events, 
meetings and tutorials.  Please feel free to contact me at 956-273-6800 
or via email at lflores@laredoisd.org 
                                  

                                                            Sincerely,                                                                                                                   

                                                                       Laura Flores                                                                                                                             
                                                           Principal  

  

 

 

 2600 Zacatecas St.       Laredo, Texas        Phone: (956) 273-6800       Fax: 273-7095         

Upcoming   
Events 

Oct. 3  
Parent Meeting @ Library    

  11th Grade  -  5:30PM              
             
 

Oct. 5  
Parent Meeting @ Library    

    10th Grade  -  5:30PM 
   

 

Oct. 7     SAT Test 

     

Oct. 9 
  Staff Development  
        No Classes 
 

 

Oct. 11   
 Progress Report Day 
 8:30AM- 3:45PM  

 

PSAT and ASVAB Tests 

         
 Family Literacy 

Night  
      5:00PM-7:00PM 
 
 

Oct. 19 
PAC Meeting 

5:30 PMð CHS Library 
 

Oct. 21 
  UIL Marching Band     

Contest - Shirley Field 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Oct. 25 
 Report Card Night 

   4:00 - 6:30PM 
 

Oct. 28  ACT Test 
 

 

Dr. Leo G. Cigarroa High School 

GO TOROS 
Fight, Fight,    
   FIGHT!! 

 

 

 



  Attendance We understand that sometimes your son/daughter will become ill or other           

circumstances may arise, Please inform the campus by calling the Attendance Office at        
273-6825 or 273-6897.  Upon returning to campus the next day, your son/daughter needs to 
bring a doctorôs excuse or a parent note explaining why your son/daughter was absent.                     

Remember: Every day your son/daughter comes to school is a day of learning, so donôt let your son/
daughter miss out on valuable learning experiences.                                                                                                          
ATTENDANCE MATTERS:  Itôs Important Itôs Your Future and Itôs the Law! 
 

Progress Reports  
2nd Progress Reports for  

1st Nine Weeks  
        
         will be issued out on   
              
             Wednesday,    
        October 11, 2017     
         8:30AM - 3:45PM  

              
 Be Well Informedé       News that matter to you 

Report Card Day 
Día de Calificaciones 

 

1st Nine Weeks  
Primeras Nueve Semanas 

 Esperamos verlos en este         
importante evento  

 

We look forward to seeing you on 
Wednesday, October 25, 2017 

 

4:00PM– 6:30PM  
at the Montemayor Gym                                                  

10th & 11th Grade               
PARENT MEETING 

 

Please make plans to attend this          
important meeting.   

We look forward to seeing you on 
 

11th Grade -                                    
Wednesday, October 3,2017   
10th Grade -  
Thursday, October 5, 2017                                             

School Library - 5:30PM 
 
 

                No classes  
  Monday, October 9th 
   
 
 

Teacher Staff Development    
                (Columbus Day) 

Library Club     
2017-2018 
Officers 

 

Congratulations to the following 
students: Marilyn Moncivais/ Librarian 
 

President - Abbigail Villanueva 
Vice President - Brandy Rangel 
Treasurer - Jose Valle 
Secretary - Katherine Flores 
Book Selection Coordinator -                   
                                 Orestes Verge 
Photographer - Kassandra Chavez 

 

Thank You!! 
to all Cigarroa High School  

CUSTODIANS  
For all your Hard Work and                
 Dedication to our campus! 

             MIL Gracias!! 

    
    

   beleaguer 

 
 

(be LEE gur) v. 

 
To besiege,  
beset, surround, 
harass 

 
 ñThe little leaguers   
   BELEAGUERED 
the BIG 
LEAGUERS." 
  
  

      

Secondary SAT Word of the Week  

Cigarroa High School 
Congratulates  

  
      Brandy Rangel  

 
   for checking out the most 

books at our CHS Library for 
the month of September.  

 
Todayôs Readers are Tomorrows Leaders 

DECA  2017-2018 Officers 
 

Congratulations to the following 
students: Diana Cantu/ DECA Advisor 
 

 

President - Brianna Garcia 
Vice President -  Ruben Soto 
2nd Vice President - Ruby Ramos 
Secretary - Lorena Guerrero 
Treasurer - Ana de la Fuente 
Sgt-at-Arms - Juan de la Fuente 
Reporter - Robert Garcia 
Historian - Jordan Verduzco 
Reporters - Alexia Gomez                        
                 -Janery Rodríguez 

 

Laredo College Night 
 

at TAMIU Student Center                                    
November 1st 

6-8PM 


